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DHCFP Delays Implementation of Error Code Created to Identify when 
Diagnosis Code is not Valid for Procedure Codes on Claims 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will not be moving forward at this time with the new 
error code created to identify Nevada Medicaid claims submitted for procedures that are not considered medically 
necessary, payable, or have payment constraints.  Before proceeding with this project, DHCFP will present Public 
Workshops in the future to discuss the new error code with providers.  


